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Niwot Community Association (NCA) Meeting 

Wednesday 02 February 2011 

Mountain View Fire Protection District (MVFPD) Building,  Niwot,  Colorado 

  

Attendees:    Neal Anderson,  Heidi Storz,   Renae Dahiya,   Kathy Koehler,   Dick Piland,   Steve Pischke,                

Pat Murphy,     Liz Schmidt,    Tony Santelli,   Don Pasko,   Terry Larson,  Will Hentschel 
 

Call to Order:   7:05 PM by Neal Anderson.   
                

Review and Approval of Past Minutes:    January minutes were approved for posting on line.    
 

Treasurer’s Report:    Current balance and proposed budget for 2011 was accepted as presented by Terry. 
 

MVFPD Inputs:    Steve reported on how the frigid conditions can impact fire fighting and how the pump 

mechanisms froze on a call yesterday. 
 

Niwot Pedestrian Friendly Actions:    Renae spoke to the project goals and discussion followed regarding possibly 

ordering “yard signs”  for speed reduction that could be available at the annual meeting and the posting of signs 

being posted on the power poles along Niwot Road. 
 

Annual NCA Meeting:    Date for meeting is confirmed for Wednesday 16 March, the Grange in Niwot at 7:00 PM.    

Confirmations are pending from Roads Dept attendees along with the Trails Dept for an update on Niwot Loop 

Trail along with the status on Boulder/Longmont trail.   Nominations for open office positions for the NCA Board 

were discussed.   Neal will provide the annual report at the meeting.   Possible topics for the meeting agenda 

include LID for residential road maintenance, Niwot Loop Trail, pedestrian crossings and speeding on Niwot Road.   

The resident survey to be included in the mailing with the ballot was discussed with topics such as: dog park, skate 

boarding, gardening co-op.   Wednesday 16 February is target date for as many as possible to assemble the 

mailing envelope for annual ballot, poster and survey to Niwot Service Area residents at MVFPD station in Niwot. 
 

Niwot Incorporation:   Dick led this discussion and it was decided that we are interested in hearing from a 

consultant on the topic sometime in the near future to investigate pros and cons of incorporation as a city. 
 

Niwot Sculpture Park Project:   Tony reported that a grant application is being written and a public information 

meeting is planned for Wednesday 09 February at the Grange.   Volunteers, donations of cash and services are 

welcome as well as inputs for this project.   
 

Niwot Road Maintenance LID:   Dick led this discussion which was integrated with topics for discussion at the 

annual meeting. 
 

Adjourned:    The meeting was adjourned by Neal at 8:15 PM. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting is:     

Wednesday 02 March 2011,  7:00 PM at MVFPD building in Niwot. 
 

Submitted by Kathy Koehler, Secretary 


